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Boil Water Advisory – LIFTED 

 
(Kahnawake – 27, Enníska/February 2014) The Public Works Unit of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform residents that the Boil Water Advisory issued on 
Wednesday, February 25th, has been lifted. 
 
The water has been tested and is safe for consumption. The advisory was issued due to 
a water main break in the area of the Catholic Cemetery entrance 
 
Niá:wen for your patience and we apologize for the inconvenience. 
 

SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention at your discretion until further notice. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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